The Ryde School

Pleasant Rise, Hatfield, Herts, AL9 5SDR

01707 267333 | www.ryde.herts.sch.uk
Headteacher: Mrs Sue Thompson

6" September 2022

Dear Parents/Carers

As you are aware, we have planned to take Year 1 — Year 6 to Hatfield Park for the day on
Wednesday 7" September.

This visit has been planned to support maths and geography. It is hoped the children will have an
enjoyable day and will benefit from team work and strengthening partnerships and friendships. The
whole school will picnic together.

We are planning to arrive at Hatfield House by 10.30am and leave Hatfield House by 2pm.

Hatfield House have kindly offered to open the gates at the bottom of Lodge Drive so we will have a
quick and safe journey there and back.

On the day, your child will need to wear their school uniform but will need to wear sensible,
comfortable shoes/trainers/wellies depending on the weather. They will also need a hat, water proof
coat and sun cream if it is to be a sunny day.

Children will need a packed lunch. You can order a school packed lunch at a cost of £2.78 which
will be added to your account (Year 3 — year 6). Children in Years 1 and 2 can also order a free
school packed lunch. Please complete the link in the e-mail that this letter came in to order your
child’s lunch.

Yours sincerely

Lo g

Mrs Sue Thompson
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